
 

 

Due to a Strike of the Air Transport Industry Personnel called on 
24 November 2023, some ITA Airways flights will be cancelled and/or 
delayed. 
 
According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways 
tickets (055) booked on flights affected by the strike have the right to 
select one of the options of Repro Policy. 
 
 
   

  

 
   

 


